
 

 
 

 

MOVING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are very pleased to announce that in order to expand our operations and to effectively 

manage our corporate growth, on 01 November 2020, we will be moving from the current 

address:  

 

Suite 219, 2nd Floor, Five-Floor Building, Lane 109, 

Truong Chinh, Thanh Xuan, Hanoi 

 

to open our doors in our more spacious and efficient office at the following new address: 

 

Building No. 6, Lane 12/93, Chinh Kinh Street, Nhan Chinh Ward, Thanh 

Xuan District, Hanoi, Vietnam 

 

whereas our telephone, fax numbers and e-mail addresses remain unchanged as follows: 

 

Tel.:   (84) 24 3724 5656  

Fax:   (84) 24 3724 5885 

E-mail:  info@kenfoxlaw.com 

kenfox@kenfoxlaw.com 

 

Accordingly, please update your records and ensure to send us your correspondence and/or any 

document via the above new address. 

 

On this momentous milestone, we would like to express our immense gratitude to all of you - our 

clients or associates for your unstinted confidence in our firm and services. We would also like 

to take this opportunity to assure all our clients that they can continue to count on the same high 

level of service. 

 

Kindly confirm receipt of this Announcement by return. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

KENFOX IP & LAW OFFICE 
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